
The Australian Law Reform Commission released 

an Issues Paper into the Review of the Family Law 
System on 14 March 2018. The NSW Bar 

Association’s Family Law Committee is 

considering the Paper and will prepare a response.  

This seminar will involve a discussion about the 

themes highlighted in the Issues Paper as well as 

consideration of the recent developments in the 

family law jurisdiction.  

NSW Bar Association warmly invites members of 

the NSW Bar and the family law judiciary to this 

discussion. 

Refreshments will be served at the conclusion of 

the seminar to provide an opportunity for members 
of the bench and bar to connect.  
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